
PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES WITH 

SALFORD DIOCESE—JULY 2017 
 

‘The Almighty has done great things for me’ 

(from The Magnificat) 
 

BERNADETTE 

VERY UPLIFTING 

 

FELLOWSHIP 

 

RENEWING 

 

WATERS TO CALM 

 

FRIENDSHIP 

 
HEAVEN TOUCHING EARTH 

 

WARMING 

 

COMPASSION 

 

LISTEN 

 

BLESSINGS      FAMILY 

SPIRITUAL 

 

LOVE    PEACE    JOY 

 

INSPIRATIONAL 

 

THE SOUL  COMMUNITY 

 

WONDERFUL 

 

REACHING OUT 

 

GRATITUDE 

 

EXCITED 

 

TOGETHERNESS 

 

PRAYER  SING  SMILE 

Donations kindly given by our Parish bought this candle 

with enough left over to have Mass said in the Sanctuary 

for Our Lady of the Valley Parish. 

MARY 

COME AND JOIN US IN 2018! 

Catholic Communities of  
Clitheroe, Sabden & Dunsop Bridge 

 

 Tel  01200 423307  website: olotv.org.uk   
Email: smsj@btinternet.com  

Parish Priest: Mgr John Corcoran RD  
Presbytery, Lowergate, Clitheroe BB7 1AG 

Sunday 
Mass at 9.30am  

followed by Coffee 
 
 

Monday,  Tuesday  
& Friday 

Mass at 9am 
 
 

Wednesday & Thursday 
Eucharistic Service at 9am 

Thursday—Mass at 9.15am       Saturday—Mass at 6.30pm 
 

Saturday (26th August) 
Eucharistic Service 10.45am      Reconciliation 11-11.45am     

   Exposition 11-11.55am     First Mass of Sunday—5pm 

Sunday—Mass at 11am     Wednesday – Mass at 9.15am 
 



MASSES RECEIVED THIS WEEK   
Harold Bradley, Chris Hackett, Mary De la Rosa Falco x 2, Tom Davies,  

Matthew Perrin, Clifford Chatburn x 3, Monica Murphy, Monica Prendergast 
SICK 

John Dixon, Joseph Wright, Margaret Fagan,  
Cliff Astin, Pat Horrocks, Louise Craven 

LATELY DEAD          
Gordon Gorrighan 

ANNIVERSARIES      
Harold Bradley, Clifford Chatburn, Tom Davies 

 

PARISH—CLITHEROE, DUNSOP AND SABDEN  

Please remember to tell your friends about the new mass  

times particularly the Saturday night Mass in Clitheroe 

OFFERTORY Clitheroe £645.38     Sabden  £230.81     Dunsop £158.00 
Clitheroe/Sabden Standing Orders £265 
FOOD BANK We are currently short of the following—Toilet rolls, Kitchen rolls, 
Sponge puddings, Tinned fruit, Hot chocolate, Long Life fruit juice, Tinned Custard, 
Chocolate, Washing powder/liquid.  Many thanks for your continued help and support.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
CRAIG LODGE RETREAT—25-29 SEPTEMBER  There are still some places avail-
able on the retreat entitled “Recreate me in Heart and Spirit.”  Minibus transport to and 
from this event is available: places are offered on a first-come-first-served basis, so 
please see Fr Kevin if you would like to book a place. 
WALSINGHAM  Two Association pilgrimages to Englands National Shrine of Our 
Lady. Blackburn Branch Tuesday 22nd—Thursday 24 May 2018. Cost approx £170. 
Non-returnable deposit of £50.  Includes ½ day trip to coast.  To book tel: Vincent 
Fleming 01254 209101. Mini-bus from Clitheroe to join the main coach in Blackburn—
to book tel: Maureen 443499.  Chorley Branch Monday 18th to Friday 22nd June 2018. 
Cost approx £305. Deposit £25 includes ½ day to coast and a full day trip out.  Main 
coach starts in Clitheroe.  To book tel: Jose Noblett 01257 265498 (note new tel no) 
CARITAS JOB VACANCY—Refugee Response Coordinator—see poster in porch 
HELP! HELP! HELP! Annual Cemetery tidy up.  Volunteers please to help tidy up St 
Joseph’s Cemetery prior to the  Annual Cemetery Mass on Bank Holiday Monday.  
Please meet at 6.30pm on Thursday 24th August, if wet that day then on the following 
day Friday 25th August 6.30pm.  More info from Arnold 01200 427096 
MASS OF HEALING  The next mass of healing will be at 2pm on Sunday 17 Sept in 
the Parish Centre.  If you would like to attend or know someone who would like to be 
there please complete a form from the back of church and post it into the box by Sun 10 
Sept. We need the information for refreshment numbers and transport arrangments 
S.V.P. COLLECTION  The quarterly collection will be taken at all Masses NEXT 
weekend of 26/27 August. Gift Aid envelopes are available from the back of church or 
from S.V.P.menbers. During the last financial year your gift aid brought in an extra 
£137. Please be generous.  

Saturday 5pm Mass in Clitheroe   6.30pm Mass in Dunsop 
Sunday 9.30am Mass in Clitheroe   11am Mass in Sabden 
Please note also there will be no Thursday evening Mass 

 

CLITHEROE 

ROTAS NEXT WEEKEND  Saturday Evening—Welcoming—J.Bentley  Reader 
P.Withers  Eucharistic Ministers A.Southworth & B.Worden—Sun morning Wel-
coming—B.Barker & C.Riley Reader—A.Chadwick   Eucharistic Ministers—J.Hall, 
S.Hall, K.Downes Tea & Coffee—P.Geldard & T.O’Donnell  Little Church—
A.McNulty & F.Garner 
ROTA’S SEPTEMBER TO DECEMBER  have been sent out by email this week.  
Hard copies for those who do not have internet access are available from the Sacristy.  
LADIES GROUP TREASURE HUNT  Wednesday 30 August followed by supper at a 
local hostelry.  Cost this year (inc tips) £13 for a two course meal.  Menu’s are available 
from the porch or from Daphne or Janet. Starts at 6pm from Lowergate Car Park.  If you 
just want to come for supper you are quite welcome just fill in a menu and let us have it 
back with payment and meet in the Swan and Royal at 7.15pm.  We need menu’s and 
money by Sunday 27th August please.  
A DATE FOR YOUR DIARY By popular request—Rossendale Male Voice Choir Fri-
day 13 October 2017. 
MEDAILLE TRUST  Summer edition of the free magazine now available in the porch.  
The Medaille  Trust is the Catholic charity that provides safe houses for victims of hu-
man trafficking.  
DUNSOP DUCK RACE—Arnold Marsden will be selling tickets at masses this week-
end—19/20 August and next weekend 26/27 August 
JOYFUL NOISE  Believe it or not its 3 years since we hosted Joyful Noise here in St 
Michael & St John’s.  For those who don’t know about it—Joyful Noise is made up of a 
group of people from Chatburn, Clitheroe and surrounding villages who meet fortnightly 
simply for the pleasure of singing hymns old and new.  Why not come along on Monday 
11th September from 7.30—9.30pm and sing some of your favourite hymns.  Light re-
freshments provided afterwards.  

 

DUNSOP 
DUCK RACE—AUGUST BANK HOLIDAY   Our Annual Duck Race is approaching 
very soon on the river Dunsop. Please help by taking a book of tickets and selling them.  
Available form the back of church.  Further details Julie Bennett 01200 448630 

 

SABDEN  
BONUS BALL  will begin again on 10 September and run for 45 weeks.  Please let me 
know if you are happy to continue with the same number or if you would like a change 
whilst other numbers available, I have left a reply slip at the back of church to put in the 
Bonus Ball Box.  If you don’t already have a number please consider having one, its only 
£1 a week.  If you need more info I can be contacted on 01254 823422.  Many thanks for 
your continued support.  Donna Wharton, 
FOODBANK DONATIONS can be left at the back of church.  
 
 

ANNUAL CEMETERY MASS 
Bank Holiday Monday 28th August 

Our annual Mass for all deceased parishioners, family and friends will be held in 
the old Catholic cemetery on Waddington Road, Bank Holiday Monday at 11am 


